
 

FISHER HOUSE WISH LIST 

 

      The Fisher House Foundation is very generous and new Fisher Houses come fully furnished, but there are 

things the Foundation does not provide or which we need on an ongoing basis.  In addition, while the VA funds 

day-to-day operational costs, including utilities and salaries, each Fisher House is responsible for the on-going 

provision of comfort items, non-perishable foods, etc. through voluntary donations.  Based on this, some of the 

items we are in need of include: 

 

Gift cards -  To stores such as Roche Brothers, Stop and Shop, and Shaws. These likewise provide us flexibility 

to fill unanticipated, specific needs of our guests, and we have very LIMITED storage space. Cards are easy to 

store! 

 

 Kitchen Supplies – rolls of paper towels, Kleenex tissue. 

 

 

Due to health and safety issues, we are only able to accept donation of new items. 

 
Please feel free to call VA Voluntary Service at 857-203-5135, or the Fisher House 857-203-4000, for further 

details on any items noted above. 

 


